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Wednesday 22nd June 2022 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Monday 27th June 2022: Year 4 Harrow Town Centre ‘Reduce, Reuse, Recycle’ Visit 
 
 
We have arranged for Year 4 to visit Harrow Town Centre, (St Ann’s and Station Road) as 
a part of our learning about ‘Reduce, Reuse, Recycle’. We are pleased to join Lou Baxter 
(the Harrow Town Centre Manager on location) to learn about how to keep our streets 
clean. The pupils will be in the high street  positively promoting messages we are 
passionate about such as ‘Don’t Be a Litter Bug’ and ‘Love Where You Live’.  
 
We will be out of school between 9:30-11:30 and back in time for lunch.  
 
Your child will need:  
 

• School uniform and weather appropriate clothing. If it is hot, you may provide your 

child with a hat.  

We would welcome parents to support this visit who are able to walk and stand for up to 
2 hours. If you would like to volunteer, please inform your child’s class teacher and  refrain 
from bringing younger children or prams along.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs El-Arifi   Miss Neary 
Year 4 Leader   Headteacher 
 
 
 


